
  

 

 

                            COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 
                                      City Manager’s Office 

  

  

  

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Agenda Date:               07/12/04                                                                      Communication 

No.:     04-345 

Agenda Item Type:       Resolution                                                                    Roll Call 

No.:                            

  

Submitted by:               Jeb E. Brewer, P.E., City Engineer 

  

  

SUBJECT— 

Approving Supplemental Agreement No. 3 with Snyder & Associates, Inc. for professional 

services for the 15th Street Corridor Improvements Project not to exceed $10,240. 

  

  

SYNOPSIS— 

Approve and authorize the execution of Supplemental Agreement No. 3 for professional services 

with Snyder & Associates, Inc., Stephen P. Rowe, President, 501 S.W. Oralabor Road, P.O. Box 

1159, Ankeny, Iowa, 50021-0974, in conjunction with the 15
th

 Street Corridor Improvements. 

  

  

FISCAL IMPACT— 

Funding for these services in an amount not to exceed $10,240 is available in the 2004-05 

Capital Improvements Program, Index Code 484345, Account 521020, Fund CP038, 

Organization ENG990000, Project STR191 – Fifteenth Street Corridor Improvements. 

  

  

RECOMMENDATION— 

Approval.  

  

  

 
   

 

 

  

  

Agenda Item: 

  

            84         

  

   



BACKGROUND— 

On April 8, 2002, by Roll Call No. 02-801, the City Council approved a professional services 

agreement with Snyder & Associates, Inc. for the design of the 15
th

 Street Corridor 

Improvements. This project includes the following sub-projects: 

  

 15
th

 Street Corridor:  Locust Street to Ingersoll Avenue 

 15
th

 Street Corridor:  Woodland Avenue to 19
th

/Crocker 

 Ingersoll/High Street Corridor:  11
th

 Street to 17
th

 Street 

 Woodland Avenue/Sherman Hill Traffic Calming Improvements 

  

The 15
th

 Street Corridor – Locust Street to Ingersoll Avenue subproject is substantially complete. 

On June 29, 2004, the City received bids for the 15
th

 Street Corridor – Woodland Avenue to 

19
th

/Crocker and the Woodland Avenue/Sherman Hill Traffic Calming Improvements 

subprojects. On July 12, 2004, there will be an item on the City Council Agenda to award the 

construction contract for these subprojects to Jasper Construction Services, Inc. in the amount of 

$464,752.00. During the design review phase of the project, the City Landscape Review 

Committee recommended installation of a turf irrigation system in the 15
th

 Street Median. 

Supplemental Agreement No. 3 is for construction phase services and design associated with the 

addition of the irrigation system. 

  


